Education Policy Institute

Myron Lieberman, Chairman • Charlene K. Haar, President
4401-A Connecticut Avenue • Box 294 • Washington, DC 20008 • (202) 244-7535 • FAX (202) 244-7584

Samuel Blumenfeld 73 Bishop's Forest Drive Waltham, MA 02154

June 6, 1996

Dear Mr. Blumenfeld:

Many thanks for our stimulating conversation. I look forward to working with you over the coming months to get to the bottom of what is happening with the Tucker crowd. I hope that you enjoy some of our publications. There are many more on the way...

Yours sincerely,

Anthony Krinsky
Researcher

Enclosures:

University Center for Rational Alternatives material

The NEA and the AFT

"Teacher Unions: Is the End Near?"

"Restoring School Board Options"

"The School Choice Fiasco"

"It's Not the Parents Talking"

"PTA Plays Hooky"